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The latest news and updates from W.W. Irby Elementary School

We are off to a great school year at W.W. Elementary
School! I have enjoyed getting to know you and your
child and I'm looking forward to many exciting
events in the coming month. The boys and girls have
been working hard to learn the rules and procedures
in addition to "Diving into Learning", our school
theme this year. 
 
I would like to invite you to our annual Open House
event on September 10th at 6pm. On this same night
there will also be opportunities for you to get
involved with PTA and to learn about our Title 1
Program. The list of events on the left column
provides additional details. Please plan to join us at
5pm for a free dinner provided by the PTA. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns or ideas, please
be sure to share with me at floydtm@gm.sbac.edu or
by calling (386) 462-5002.
 
Mrs. Floyd
Principal

Open House is just
around the corner

SEPTEMBER 10
HEALTH SCREENING DAY
PTA MEETING-5PM
ESOL PARENT MEETING-5PM
TITLE 1 ANNUAL MEETING-5PM
OPEN HOUSE-6PM TO 7PM

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

SEPTEMBER 11
PATRIOT DAY
BOOSTERTHON FUN RUN PEP RALLY

SEPTEMBER 17
CONSTITUTION/CITIZENSHIP DAY

SEPTEMBER 19
INTERIM PROGRESS REPORTS HOME

SEPTEMBER 20
BOOSTERTHON FUN RUN

From the Principal's Desk:

SEPTEMBER 23 – 27
CELEBRATE FREEDOM WEEK

SEPTEMBER 25
DADS TAKE YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL DAY

OCTOBER 4
UF HOMECOMING-NO SCHOOL

OCTOBER 10
FALL PICTURE DAY

SEPTEMBER 26
SAC MEETING 2:30PM

OCTOBER 2
PTA MEETING 7:30AM
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Important Reminders:
Parent/Doctor Notes: Please

remember to send in a note if

your child is absent. Your child

must also be fever free for 24

hours before they are permitted

to return to school.

Substitutes Needed! Alachua

County Schools are experiencing

a teacher substitute shortage. If

you are interested in becoming a

substitute please call (352) 363-

2013 for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Staying up to date:
Have you checked out our school website:
https://www.sbac.edu/irby  >>> Here
you will find lots of helpful information
about our school, academics, and student
services. 
Students play outside everyday (weather
permitting). Please ensure that your child
is dressed appropriately and wears closed
toed shoes. 
Have you been receiving text alerts &
emails? If not please be sure to stop by
our front office to make sure your contact
information is up to date. 
Irby's Title 1 Parent Involvement Area is
located in the Media Center. This area
contains a variety of information and
academic materials for parents to check
out and use with children at home. 
 Interested in volunteering or attending
an upcoming field trip? Volunteer
applications must be completed annually.
Please complete your form today:
bit.ly/ACPSapp
Looking for free tutoring for your child?
On Mondays and Wednesdays until 5pm
free tutoring is available at the Alachua
Public Library.

 

Special "Thank You"
We would like to
thank the local Lion's
Club and Kiwanis
Club for their help
and support,
especially during the
first week of school. 

PTA Corner:
Congratulations to Mrs. Bailey and
Mrs. McMahon's classes. They have
won a pizza party because they had
the greatest participation in the
Domino's PTA fundraiser. Thank
you to everyone who participated!
We are looking forward to the
annual Fun Run on September 20th.
If you are interested in volunteering
or becoming a sponsor please
contact Jessica Dube at
irbyptapres19@gmail.com


